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June 8,1984

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. ;"J355

Subject: Docket No. 50-362

Licensee Event Reports Nos. 84-013, Revision 1 and 84-015, Revision 1
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Unit 3

,

References: (1) Letter, J. G. Haynes (SCE) to USNRC Document Control Desk,
dated April 26, 1984, Licensee Event Report No. 84-013

(2) Letter, J. G. Haynes (SCE) to USNRC Document Control Desk,
dated May 29, 1984, Licensee Event Report No. 84-015

The referenced letters provided the required Licensee Event Reports (LER's)
for occurrences involving the Reactor Coolant System (RCS) specific activity.
In our continuing review of these events, a clerical error, which resulted in
the omission of certain RCS chemistry data, was discovered. Please find
enclosed LER 3-84-013, Revision 1 and LER 3-84-015, Revision 1, which have
been revised to include all pertinent data.

If there are any questions regarding these revisions, please so advise.

Sincer ly,
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Enclosures: LER 84-013 Revision 1
LER 84-015 Revision I

cc: A. E. Chaffee (USNRC Resident Inspector, Units 1, 2 and 3)
J. P. Stewart (USNRC Resident Inspector, Units 2 and 3)

J. B. Martin (Regional Administrator, USNRC Region V)

Institute of Nuclear Power Operations (INPO)
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